
Update on Area Working Budgets for Farnworth North –1st 
January 2025 – 31st December 2025 
 
As at the 1st January 2025, the Area Working Discretionary Budget 
available to Farnworth North ward was £4,391.52. 
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work Budget of £4,526.48 and a 
One-Off budget allocation of £71,514.88. 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.   
 

Area Working Discretionary Budget: £4,391.52 
 

Scheme Amount Date 

Payment to Highways Service for 
Roadmender highway and footway 
crossing repairs in and around 
Kingsland Road and Broadway with 
the balance funded through the 
Environmental Improvement 
Programme budget 

£3,875.98 Jan 2025 

                                                  Total £3,875.98  

  
Budget remaining to be allocated £515.54. 
 
  

Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £4,526.48 
 

Scheme  Amount  Date 

Payment to Bolton Lads and Girls Club to 
develop an outreach pre summer young 
people’s programme over 8 weeks in the 
Doh Hey and Campbell Street areas 

£2,445.00 Feb 2025 

                                                        Total  £2,445.00   

 
Budget remaining to be allocated £2,081.48. 
 

 

 

 

One-Off Allocation £71,514.88 
 



Scheme  Amount  Date 

Payment to Play and Youth Service for a 
holiday programme of play and junior 
youth club activity over May, Summer and 
Easter 2026 school holidays in and 
around Doh Hey park 

£1,800.00 Jan 2025 

                                                        Total  £1,800.00   
 

Budget remaining to be allocated £69,714.88. 
 
 

  
 


